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K24GS (K25FT) FID 14303 is requesting to move to KERO-DT’s existing tower which has been in 
place in the Bakersfield antenna location for many years. The tower is 126’ tall which is much 
below the 200’ registration requirement as well as being more than 5 miles from the nearest 
airport. Thus, Three Angels Broadcasting Network respectfully requests that the Commission look 
favorably on this application. 
 
 
 



 
 


